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21 January 2015 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Asthma Inhalers 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to remind parents of our procedures regarding the 
administering of Asthma Inhalers in school. 
 
It is the schools policy to only administer the dosage written on the prescription box of your 
child’s inhaler. Should your child require a higher dosage than recommended, we will require 
written permission from your GP. 
 
We are regularly being asked to give higher doses than prescribed, and feel that if this is the 
case your child’s medication needs reviewing. We do not give the preventative inhaler during 
school hours, but children can have a reliever inhaler kept in school, clearly labelled in the 
original box. 
 
We thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss N King 
First Aid Officer 
 
 

mailto:admin@fairlands.herts.sch.uk

